
Sayyid Al-Hakeem expresses support for UN initiative to stop war in Yemen

Sayyid  Al-Hakeem,  head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  expressed  his  support  for  the  UN

initiative to stop the war in Yemen.

His Eminence tweeted on 2/4/2022, "With great optimism, we follow the developments of the

Yemeni file, the latest of which is the ceasefire initiative proposed by the United Nations to

end a crisis that lasted 7 years and left large numbers of civilian casualties, as well as the

destruction of infrastructure and disruption of the interests of the country and people. We

announce our full support for this initiative”

His Eminence urged all conflicting parties to quickly adopt it as a favorable opportunity to

end the war and launch a comprehensive dialogue that would be a gateway to restoring a happy

Yemen, its luster and prosperity.


